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Reed College
3203 S. E. Woodstock Street
Portland, Oregon 97202

Attention: Dr. Michael Kay
Reactor Director

.

Gentlemen:

This letter refers to an unannounced, routine, safeguards inspection of your
activities authorized by NRC License No. R-112 conducted by Mr. L. R.
Norderhaug of this office on May 22 and 23, 1985. It also refers to the
discussions of our preliminary inspection findings held by the inspector with
Dr. Marshall Cronyn and other members of the Reed College organization on May
23, 1985 and a subsequent conversation with you on June 5, 1985.

Areas examined during this inspection included activities related to physical
protection as described in the enclosed inspection report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
records, interviews with facility and other personnel, and observations by the
inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of the findings of your
safeguards and security measures are exempt from public disclosure; therefore,
the enclosures to this letter will not be placed in the Public Document Room
and will receive limited distribution.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we would be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

hkl 5/

James L Montgomery, Chief
Nuclear Material Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-288/85-02 (IE-V-693)

cc w/ enclosure:
Dr. M. Cronyn, Reed College

bec w/o enclosure: pink / green; LFMB; State of Oregon

bec w/ enclosure: docket file; Mr. Martin; RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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